
 

Newsletter January 2020 
Reminders 
School closed for Staff Training on: 
Friday 14th February  
Friday 22nd May 
Friday 26th June  

 
Staffing        
Sadly, Miss Reckless will not be back in school for the foreseeable future due to her 
husband’s ill health. Mrs Harris will continue to teach the Giggles Class and Mrs Naylor  
will take on the role of SENCO in her absence.  
Ms Chester has decided to step down as Leader of the After School Club and Miss  
Van Steen has taken on that role. Due to these changes, we would like to welcome  
Mrs Aspari to that team. 
 
Reading at Home 
Well done to all those children who have received certificates for reading ten books 
at home and to those who have completed their Reading Bingo Cards. The Maths 
Bingo Challenge will be going home next week, so you still have time to complete 
the Reading one! 
Bugs Club is an excellent way to read at home and this counts towards the ten 
books. If your child has lost their log-in details, please let your child’s teacher know, 
as it is a shame for them not to be able to access this resource. 
 
Please ensure that your child is returning the books that they borrow from 
school, as many seem to be going astray. Children should only have two 
Home Reading books and one Library book in their book bag or at home. If 
Library and Home Reading books are put back in book bags every time your 
child has finished reading them, hopefully we won’t lose the number we  
are at the moment. 
 
Uniform Sale 
To raise money for school funds, we would like to hold a second-hand School 
Uniform sale on Tuesday 11th February after our poetry session and straight after 
school. 
Any donations of clean and good condition items would be much appreciated. We 
sell t-shirts and PE kit items for 50p and jumpers, cardigans, trousers, skirts and 
pinafores for £1.00. 
 
Reminders 
Please ensure that your child has their P.E. kit in school, including jogging bottoms 
for Years 1 and 2. 
We have quite a lot of Lost Property, so please check in the Lost Property Box if your 
child has lost anything this term.  Uniform and coats need to be named so that we 
can return things that go astray. 
 
 
 


